IAAP Division 17 NEWS – Professional Practice Across the Globe



The Division of Professional Practice team at ECP in Amsterdam: from left: Diana Prescott (USA), Peter Kinderman (UK), Tor Levin Hofgaard (Norway), James Bray (USA), Robyn Vines (Australia), Jean Grenier & Marie-Helene Chomienne (Canada).

The IAAP Division of Professional Practice (Division 17): invites you to join us in ensuring that issues relevant to the global practice of psychology are well represented in the IAAP. The Division has been active at key international conferences of psychology - most recently at the European Congress of Psychology in Amsterdam (July, 2017) - presenting symposia focused on professional practice issues in the development of integrated psychological service delivery across the globe. This has been the case since ICAP in Melbourne (2010) and has continued at ICP: Capetown (2012); ECP: Stockholm (2013); ICAP: Paris (2014); ECP: Milan (2015); ICP: Yokohama (2016); the APS Congress: Melbourne (2016) - as well as, most recently, ECP in Amsterdam, (2017).

A growing team of professionals from the USA, Canada, Norway, the UK and Australia are passionate about expanding this approach and welcome additional contributions.





ECP in Amsterdam:

Peter Kinderman(UK)

Marie-Helene Chomienne (Canada)

We are planning to submit an expanded programme of symposia and papers for ICAP in Montreal (July, 2018) and invite you to contribute if you have interest, ideas and expertise in this area. We are also currently expanding our Executive team with Dr. Diana L. Prescott (from the USA) (dlprescottphd@gmail.com) recently taking up the role of Secretary of the Division.



New Division 17 Secretary: Diana Prescott

If you are interested in participating, we warmly welcome your input and involvement. Please send an EOI (expression of interest) to us at either of the email addresses below.

James H. Bray, Ph.D. President: Division of Professional Practice (Div. 17)

University of Texas San Antonio, USA

Email: James.bray@utsa.edu



James H. Bray, Ph.D.

Robyn Vines, Ph.D. President-Elect: Division of Professional Practice (Div. 17)

School of Medicine, Western Sydney University, Australia

Email: r.vines@westernsydney.edu.au



Robyn F. Vines, PhD